Barb Puddifant

From: Rhonda West

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 1:59 PM

To: Barb Puddifant

Subject: Fw: Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

From: noreply@civicplus.com <noreply@civicplus.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 5, 2025 1:02 PM

To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca>; David Gonella <dgonella@salmonarm.ca>; Debbie Cannon
<dcannon@salmonarm.ca>; Kevin Flynn <kflynn@salmonarm.ca>; Louise Wallace-Richmond
<lwallacerichmond@salmonarm.ca>; Sylvia Lindgren <slindgren@salmonarm.ca>; Tim Lavery <tlavery@salmonarm.ca>;
Erin Jackson <ejackson@salmonarm.ca>; Rhonda West <rwest@salmonarm.ca>

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

Mayor and Council

First Name Joanna

Last Name Tronson

Address: _
Return emailaddress: ||| EEGGN
Subject: Mosquito control
Body Hey!

'm just wondering if council has a statement/opinion on
mosquito control.

If not, if it could be brought forward to council for consideration.
My young family lives in gleneden and outdoor-living is
prohibitive at the moment with the MASSIVE flux of mosquitoes
we've had in the last weeks. Whole thankful for the spring rain,
the little pests are taking a toll.

CSRD actively does Bacillus Thuringiensis Israelensis (BTI)
application, and | plead that city consider the same.

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/consumer-
product-safety/reports-publications/pesticides-pest-
management/fact-sheets-other-resources/bacillus-
thuringiensis-subspecies-israelensis.html



Kindly,

JoAnna
Would you like a Yes
response:
Disclaimer

Written and email correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council may become
public documents once received by the City. Correspondence addressed to Mayor

and Council is routinely published within the Correspondence Section of Regular
Council Agendas.
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